
From: Deborah Humble
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: Request for final plat review New Suncadia LPF-18-00007 Tumble Creek
Date: Friday, October 05, 2018 8:25:54 AM

Happy Friday.
Thank you for explaining the LPF numbers, I am still learning daily and loving every minute of it.
 
Deborah Humble
Cadastral Technician I
Kittitas County Assessors office
Office  (509) 962-7501
deborah.humble@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

 
 
 
 

From: Lindsey Ozbolt 
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2018 8:16 AM
To: Deborah Humble
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: Request for final plat review New Suncadia LPF-18-00007 Tumble Creek
 
Hi Deborah.  Thank you for your review, we appreciate it.  The LPF numbers are specifically tied final
plat review (LPF = Long Plat Final) and are assigned to the final plat application/packet once it is
submitted.  This one was a little weird since we had the BLA associated with it. 
 
I also appreciate your help very much sorting out the BLA, sorry for all the confusion and extra steps
on this one.
 

Lindsey Ozbolt
Planning Official
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7046 | lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Deborah Humble 
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2018 8:08 AM
To: Jeremy Johnston; Taylor Gustafson; Tristen Lamb; Holly Erdman
Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: RE: Request for final plat review New Suncadia LPF-18-00007 Tumble Creek
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Hello All,
 
The LPF number and bookmarked file attached to your e-mail is actually pertaining to the Boundary
Line Adjustment of the Parent property prior to the creation of the new Tumble Creek Plat.  I did
however find a LP-18-00002 and I believe that is the correct file number for the Tumble Creek plat.
AKA Suncadia Phase 3, Division 14 (Tumble Creek Plat). That being said I approve said plat for
recording.
Have a great weekend.
 
 
Deborah Humble
Cadastral Technician I
Kittitas County Assessors office
Office  (509) 962-7501
deborah.humble@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

 
 

From: Jeremy Johnston 
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2018 8:02 AM
To: Taylor Gustafson; Tristen Lamb; Holly Erdman; Deborah Humble
Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: Request for final plat review New Suncadia LPF-18-00007 Tumble Creek
 
Good Afternoon,
 
We have received a final plat submittal for the New Suncadia, Phase 3, Div 14, Tumble Creek(LPF-18-
00007).  This was given preliminary approval on August 21, 2018 and was processed under file
number LP-18-00002.  All final plat documents can be found on the t-drive:  LPF-18-00007 Tumble
Creek, including a copy of the approval resolution 2018-132.  Please let me know if there is
documentation you need to review that you are unable to find. 
 
Please have all comments back to me no later than end of day, Tuesday, October 9.  As a reminder
all final plats have to be reviewed and approved or denied by the commissioners within 30 days of
submittal to the county requesting final plat review.   We appreciate your quick turnaround on this.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
 
Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
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Kittitas CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                       
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
                              

           
“Building Partnerships-Building Communities”
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